
 

 

Co-Principals: Natalie Christie 

Vic Goddard 

Tracyes Road 
Harlow 

Essex 
CM18 6JH 

 

T: (01279) 770800 
 

E: passmores@passmoresacademy.com 
W: www.passmoresacademy.com 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
23rd June 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
  
Next week may seem considerably quieter in school, with many students visiting East 
Mersea.   
 
With this is mind we have created a bespoke timetable for the Year 7 students remaining in 
school.  They have been put into four classes for these three days: a list will be published in 
the Heart Space and will be shared with students in tutor time this week. Students will also 
be issued a personalised timetable. 
  
These four classes will be taught by regular Year 7 teachers (although not necessarily the 
usual teacher for your child).  
  
These will be one-off lessons and will cover the usual subjects, some linking to our week’s 
theme of cultural appreciation. Students will be required to follow their new timetable 
(Monday 27th - Wednesday 29th) and ensure they have the correct equipment each day. 
  
Yours faithfully,  

 
Daniel Shine  
Head of Dragon  
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